
Thorndike Place

Anita G <gryan47@gmail.com>
Sun 3/17/2024 12:21 PM
To:​ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>​

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Conservation Commission members:

We are writing in regard to the recent developments on the Thorndike Place proposed development. 
As has been reiterated throughout this process, neighborhood flooding is a major problem already
and would be further exacerbated by the planned project.  The developers refusal to comply with the
reasonable request the Con Comm made is entirely indicative of their contempt for the town and the
concerns of the neighborhood and abutters such as us.   Accurate groundwater data is
absolutely essential for determining the impact on the future groundwater impact, and to evaluate
proposed statements regarding and remediations proposed for flooding events.  Without this the
proposed project should be denied since the data presented cannot be verified to be accurate and the
developer refusing to allow for independent 3rd party measurement is simply unacceptable.

Sincerely,
Anita and Gary Gryan
47 Burch St, Arlington, MA 02474


